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Dates for your Diary 2019 

Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th April: Reception, Years 1, 3 and 4 Parents’ Meetings 

Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd April: Year 2 Parents’ Meetings 

Friday 5th April: Last day of term 

Tuesday 23rd April: First day of Summer Term 

Parents’ meetings: Please look out for your appointment to meet with your child’s class teacher which will come 

out soon ready for meetings on the last week of term (week beginning 1st April). 

Year of the Flute Concert in the Cheese and Grain: Congratulations to some of our Year 4 violinists who 

performed at the Cheese and Grain as part of Jackdaws ‘Year of the Flute’ concert alongside professional 

musicians. We are so proud of their contribution to an excellent evening. 

 

Foundation Stage Playground: We are very grateful to our VSA and to Mr and Mrs Kershaw-Moore whose 

company Tsiolkovsky Solutions Ltd has generously donated money towards the cost of our Foundation Stage 

Playground revamp. We look forward to seeing the completed project   

 

Before School Club: Please remember that places need to be booked and paid for in advance of using this 

provision. If you are interested in using this provision please go to the School Office to collect a booking form.  

 

Chickenpox:  We have quite a lot of children in Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 with Chickenpox.  It is a mild 

and common childhood illness that most children catch at some point.  It causes a rash of red, itchy spots that 

turn into fluid-filled blisters.  If your child develops these symptoms, please inform the school and keep them 

at home until the spots have crusted over (usually about 5 days after the spots appear). 

 

VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: Galaxy Class 

raised £93 in their cake sale 

last week, thank you to 

everyone who baked, bought 

and ate! It is the turn of 

Voyager Class tomorrow, 

please bake or buy some 

items for sale. If you can 

help pack or sell please let 

Mrs Edwards know, it takes 

15 minutes at either end of 

the day. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

 

Clubs:  There are a few 

places left in Tennis 

Club.  If you would like 

your child to take up 

this place, please go to 

the School Office to 

book and pay for a place. 

Foundation Stage Playground:  We are 

revamping this playground and are 

looking for offers of labour and some 

materials as listed below.  If you are 

able to offer any time or skills for this 

project or have contacts who we may be 

able to approach for materials, please 

contact the school office. 

 

A tub of Cuprinol shed paint and brush 

A roll of roofing felt and clout nails 

Treated timber 

Polycarbonate roofing sheets 

Masonry paint and brush 

Decking 

Soil 

Compost 

Gravel 

Herb shrubs 

Rockery plants 

Garden canes 

Freestanding plastic greenhouse 

Casual lunchtime staff:  

We are still looking for 

people to join our bank of 

casual lunchtime staff.  If 

you are interested, please 

contact the school office. 

 


